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Comments: Comments On DEIS and Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Plan Revision Email Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Hello, I am writing to ask you to preserve our wild places for future generations.  I ask that all 89 streams that you

have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation, remain protected under the new forest plan.  Keep it

protected.  This place is important to so many, please take their opinions and thoughts into consideration.  Even

the best alternative you offer removes protections from over half of the streams that you have found eligible.  The

range of alternatives is far too narrow.  

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

Megan Fodor-Davis

Bend, OR 97701

megan@thealignproject.com

 

 


